
Date: Thu, 6 Feb 2003 16:31:14 -0400 
From: Sue Thompson <sthomp@andrew.cmu.edu> 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: PALTA Conference 
 
The 2003 Pennsylvania Land Conservation Conference will be held on Friday and Saturday, March 21-
22 at the historic Hotel Bethlehem 
 
Conference brochure and registration form are available from: 
 Donna Thomas Morelli 
 Pennsylvania Land Trust Association 
 717-230-8560 
 dthomas@conserveland.org 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


